
 Upcoming Events: 
 
May 3 - Ice Cream Wednesday 
May 4 - PTA Carnival Night 5:00PM 
May 4 – Life Skills visit to Rural Metro 
May 4 – First Grade to Motion Matrix 
May 1-5 - Teacher Appreciation Week! 
***Corrected Dates*** 
May 9 – 5th Grade/Rogue Steelheaders 
May 11 - Kick-off to Kindergarten 
May 11 - 5th Grade to Lake Selmac 
May 17 - Ice Cream Wednesday 
May 18 – District Spelling Bee 
May 22 – 4th Grade to Oregon Caves 
May 31 - Ice Cream Wednesday 
 
June 5 – Kindergarten to Fire Station 
June 8 – FIELD DAY! Last day of School 
June 8 – 5th Grade Jet Boat Excursion! 
 

 
Do you know a child turning 5 by 
September 1st, 2023, who will be 
attending Manzanita in the Fall? 
Spread the word! Kick-off to 
Kinder for the 2023-2024 School 
year will be May 11. 
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       Are you looking for Summer Fun? 
Consider OCK Summer Camp for your kids! It will run From June 26th to 
August 18th – 7:30am to 5:30pm.  For Pricing and registration 
Information, go to: www.oncampuskidsenrichment.com or call: 
             541.531.2406  

       
    Missing a Coat? A lunchbox? 
                  Hat, or another item? 
     PLEASE CHECK THE LOST/FOUND 
   Located outside of our Cafeteria 
                
   
 

All Library 
Books and 
Devices are 
To be turned 
In June  
1st                      

          
 

No School Monday 

1/16/23 in Observance 

of Martin Luther King, 

Jr Holiday 
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A Note from Our Principal….. Dear Parents and Guardians, 
The final month of school is upon us. There is a lot of learning to do and fun to be had, encourage your student to finish 
strong. The last day of school is Thursday, June 8th. 
 
As we approach summer break, we want to encourage you to continue your child's learning journey by practicing reading 
and math skills. Research has shown that children who engage in learning activities during the summer months are better 
prepared for the upcoming school year. 
 
Fortunately, practicing these skills can be both fun and engaging. Consider taking your child to the library to select books 
that interest them or playing math games during a family game night. Encourage your child to read to you or to a younger 
sibling, and provide opportunities for them to practice their math skills through real-world experiences, such as cooking or 
shopping. 
 
Remember, learning doesn't have to stop just because the school year has ended. By continuing to practice reading and 
math skills over the summer, your child will have a head start in the upcoming school year. 
 
As the school year draws to a close, we would like to take a moment to thank you for your support and dedication 
throughout the year. Your commitment to your child's education has been a critical component in their success.   
    Most Sincerely,    Renee Hults 
 
 

       Kinder Critter Camp  
       August 14-17th - 8:00-11:00AM 
    Sign up at: http://www.3riverssd.org 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

If you have a change to your child’s after school 
plan, please contact the office prior to 1:30 @ 
541/479-6433. Please be prepared 
to provide all details necessary.  

Kindergarten through 5th grade School Days are: 
Monday - Thursday  7:15am-2:25pm 

Students may be dropped off as early as 7:00am 
There is NO supervision prior to 7:00am 

Office Hours Mon-Thu 7am-3:15pm 
 


